
 

January Newsletter 

 
Parents, 

I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas Break and your New Year is off to a good 

start! I am so excited to see everyone☺ I cannot thank you enough for the many 

gifts you gave me for Christmas. It was very kind and thoughtful of you all. Also, 

special thanks to all parents for helping our class celebrate Christmas. The 

children enjoyed snacks/games, snack and juice. We are so blessed to have each 

of you helping us out.  

We will start January discussing the Shepherds and Wisemen visiting the Baby 

Jesus. The Epiphany will complete our Christmas season, and we will begin our 

Going on Safari unit. 

 

Going on Safari Theme: 

• Getting ready for Safari 

• Wild Safari Animals 

• Life in the Grasslands 

• Backyard Safari 

 

Everyday Learning: 

• Number recognition (1-10) 

• Uppercase and lowercase recognition (Ss, Rr, Cc) 

• Colors and Shapes (Orange, Oval) 

• Writing our names (please also work on this at home) 

• How to hold our pencils, crayons, scissors, and markers (also work on this at 

home) 

• Learning the days of the week/Months of the Year  

 

 

 



Upcoming Dates and Events: 

• Jan. 6  Classes Resume 

• Jan. 17 Feeding God’s People 715am 

• Jan. 20    NO SCHOOL-MLK Day 

• Jan. 26 Catholic Schools Week Open House 11am-12pm 

 

Please if you have any concerns, call, text, or email me☺ 

 

Have a Happy and Blessed New Year, 

 

Mrs. Jody Cozzi 

618.509.0027 

jody.cozzi@holychildhoodschool.com 
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